
 

 

 

  

 

We are proudly continuing with our Lester C. Noecker 

School tradition and sending “Thinking of You” notes to 

our Troops during the holiday season. 

 We are collecting homemade cards and letters from our 

students that have always added a special touch to the 

care packages our Roseland Community ships out. 

There will be a collection box in the main office from 

October 1, 2017 – November 22, 2017 

If you have any questions, please contact 

 Mrs. Overbeck in the Board Office at  

coverbeck@roselandnjboe.org or 973-226-7644, ext. 315 
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